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22nd January 2013 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
 
Subject: 3M™ Water Contact Indicator Tape 5557NP Discontinuation  
 
This letter is to notify you that, 3M™ Water Contact Indicator Tape 5557NP will be 
discontinued with effective 1st January 2013.  
 
3M™ Ultra-Thin Water Contact Indicator Tape 5558 is the recommended 
replacement. This product has an added feature of printable top film. 
 
For any technical questions regarding 3M™ Ultra-Thin Water Contact Indicator Tape 
5558, please kindly contact your local 3M Technical Service Representative. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of 3M. 



 

mailto:jliong@mmm.com

